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NOTICE OF LOCATION OF HEARING FOR 

Adoption of Regulations Re: Waterfowl Hunting 
(OAL Notice Number Z2024-0116-01) 

and 

Adoption of Regulations Re: Mammal Hunting 
(OAL Notice Number Z2024-0123-07) 

On January 16, 2024, the Fish and Game Commission (Commission) provided notice of its 
intent to amend Section 502, Title 14, California Code of Regulations (CCR), relating to 
waterfowl, migratory: American coot and common moorhen (common gallinule). On 
January 23, 2024, the Commission provided notice of its intent to amend sections 362, 363, 
364, 364.1, 554, 555, and 708.14, Title 14, CCR and add Section 555.1, Title 14, CCR relating 
to mammal hunting regulations.  

At the time the notices were published, the location for the April 17-18, 2024 Commission 
meeting had not yet been determined. 

At a meeting to be held on April 17-18, 2024, at 8:30 a.m., or as soon thereafter as the matter 
may be heard, the Commission will consider the following actions: 

Consider adopting: 

• Waterfowl hunting (Waterfowl, Migratory; American Coot and Common Moorhen 
(Common Gallinule) 

• Mammal hunting (Bighorn Sheep, Pronghorn, Elk Hunting, Co-op Hunting Regulations, 
and Preference Points) 

Any person interested may present statements, orally or in writing, relevant to these actions at 
the April 17-18, 2024 hearing from the following location: 

• San Jose Scottish Rite Center 
2455 Masonic Drive 
San Jose, CA 95125 

The original notices, initial statement of reasons, and proposed regulatory language are posted 
on the Commission’s website at https://fgc.ca.gov/. 
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